
The Pennsylvania Builders Exchange will be accepng nominaons 

for the Tink Bryan Memorial Award for Service. This award was 

named in honor of Thomas J. (Tink) Bryan Jr.. Tink managed the 

concrete company his grandfather started, Frank Bryan, Inc. He was 

on the Board of Directors for the Pennsylvania Builders Exchange for 

eleven years and served as President in 1994. He remained involved 

as Past President unl he was fatally injuried in a tragic 

construcon-related accident in 1998.construcon-related accident in 1998.

Tink was widely known for his giving spirit, dedicaon, modes, and hard-working attude. He was well respected in 

the contrucon industry and even his competors were amazed at how eely be gave himself to the communi and the 

industry. The construcon industry is oen perceived to be a sharply compeve business environment. We know, 

however it is full of people who give themselves eely to the communi and others, oen without the knowledge of their 

peers, and oen without the recognion that is appropriate to their generosi. Tink Bryan personiŶed this pe of 

individual. He gave eely to the communi, the construcon industry, individuals, and even his competors.


